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       December 2010 
 
Dear Chapel Hill-Carrboro Parent, 
 
On June 11, 2011 more than 800 seniors will graduate from Chapel Hill High, East Chapel 
Hill High and Carrboro High schools!  That evening, the 18th Annual Project Graduation 
celebration will be held at the UNC Student Union.  A long-standing tradition, Project 
Graduation is a drug and alcohol free, fun and safe opportunity for all graduates to celebrate 
their accomplishments.  This all-night celebration keeps our students off the roads on 
Graduation Night – an evening notoriously dangerous for our kids to be in cars.  Historically, 
more than 80% of the graduates from our schools attend this memorable event. 
 
To encourage maximum participation, Project Graduation is free of charge to all graduating 
seniors.  All expenses of Project Graduation are paid for by tax-deductible donations.  The 
entire evening of entertainment, food, games, prices and scholarships is free for each graduate 
and a guest. 
 
To continue with this free event, we ask for your support today.  All gifts of any amount are 
greatly appreciated and are recognized in the local press.  In addition, gifts of $500 or more 
qualify you as a “Project Graduation Sponsor” with named recognition in the event program 
and all related newspaper, magazine, on-line and radio publicity.   
 
Will you please help by donating to Project Graduation this year?  The students of Chapel 
Hill, East Chapel Hill and Carrboro High schools appreciate your support of this worthwhile 
and important event. 
 
With our sincere thanks, 
 

Anne Cabell   Wendell Gilland   Kate Menard    Steve Scanga 
 
Anne Cabell, Wendell Gilland, Kate Menard and Steve Scanga 
Project Graduation 2011 Parent Co-Chairs 
 

Janet Archer   Kim Hanlon   Martha Hoylman 
 
Janet Archer, Kim Hanlon, Martha Hoylman 
Project Graduation 2011 Fundraising Co-Chairs 
 
Please visit our website at:  www.projectgraduationchccs.org to donate online.  Click on the link CONTRIBUTIONS to make 
your secure donation using a credit card. 
 
To pay by check, please select a donation level: 
 
_____ Friend (up to $49) _____ Supporter ($50-$99)  _____ Patron ($100-$199) 
 
_____ Benefactor ($200-$499) _____ Major Sponsor ($500 or more)  
 
_____Matching Gift Enclosed 
 
Email: _____________________________________________ Phone: ________________ 
 
Name and Address: __________________________________________________________ 
 
I prefer to donate anonymously _____ 
 
Please make your check payable to Project Graduation and mail your donation to: 
Project Graduation   PO Box 17043 Chapel Hill, NC  27516-7043 

 

 

 


